
 

 
 

 

 

June 16, 2016 

 

 

 

Mr. Ken Quesnelle, Presiding Member and Vice Chair 

Ms. Cathy Spoel, Member 

Mr. Paul Pastirik, Member  

Ontario Energy Board  

P.O. Box 2319  

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  

Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4  

 

 

Dear Mr. Quesnelle, Ms. Spoel, Mr. Paul Pastirik: 

 

Re: Ontario Energy Board Hearing EB-2016-0004 

 

The Ontario Petroleum Institute (OPI) is pleased to submit the enclosed submission 

on the matter of the Ontario Energy Board Hearing 2016-0004 to consider potential 

alternative approaches to recover costs of expanding natural gas service to 

communities that are not currently served. 

 

The OPI is available to respond to any inquiries you would have on the Brief. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Hugh Moran 

Executive Director 

Ontario Petroleum Institute 

555 Southdale Road East, Suite 203 

London, Ontario N6E 1A2 

Ontario Petroleum Institute Inc. 
555 Southdale Road East, Suite 203 

London, Ontario N6E 1A2 ● Telephone (519) 680-1620 

opi@ontariopetroleuminstitute.com ● www.ontariopetroleuminstitute.com 
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